
Mr. T. Tehan, Dircetcr
February 13, 1998

Rhode Island Nuclear Sci:nce Center
Rhode Island Atcmic Energy Commission
South Ferry Road
Narragansett, RI 02882 1197

i
'

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50 193/98201

Dear Mr. Tehan:
4

On January 15,1998, the NRC completed an inspection of the radiation safety and effluent
control programs at the Rhode Island Nuclear Science Center. The enclosed report
represents the results of that inspection.

No noncompliance or safety concern was identified. No reply to this letter is required.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Since ely,

j ORIGINAL SIGNED BY: Anthony Markley for

Seymour H. Weiss, Director
Non Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Rege.'ation

Docket No. 50193
License No. R-9?,

Enclosure: NRC Inspection Report No. 50 193/98201

cc w/ encl:
Dr. Vincent C. Rose, Chairman, RIAEC
Dr. Harry Knickle, Chairman, Nuclear and Radiation Safety Committee
Dr. William Vernetson, TRTR
Mr. Charles McMahon, Rhode Island Department of Health
State of Rhode Island
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Mr. T. Tehan, Director
Rhode Island Nuclear Science Center
Rhode 1:: land Atemic Energy Commission
South Ferry Road
Narragansett, RI 02882 1197

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50 193/98201

Dear Mr. Tehan:

On January 15,1998, the NRC completed an inspection of the radiation safety and effluent
control programs at the Rhode Island Nuclear Science Center. The enclosed report
represents the results of that inspection.

No noncompliance or safety concern was iduntified. No reply to this letter is required.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
,

T|-

ymour H. Weis rector
Non Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate
,

'Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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cc:

President, Town Council
Town of Narragansett
Town Hall
Narragansett, Rhode Island 02882

Governor of Rhode Island
Providence, Rhode Island 02903
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